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wiUi IcM depth, f«t of the muo totmaxr, tlit
would h«*« uiovtd like a Uajr tliicll. 1 hi? diiu<Hi4

•idiia of Um **Can^ft** «rt 1 12 feet eitreuic length
2(1 fi>f t b«am, and 10 fr«l depth of hold, iidou'ii-

•uniiiK ahoat 20V Toi»«, wiiii a 4^ Home jMrni-f/
engine. I thuik eip^rienca will bear me out mi my
opinion, that araalUr aha could not bofvitli pro-
fit or adfantap. For oitce launched into th«

, Lake, aha ovp^lit to be able to go to any part of it.

Caaualtiea ^pyi||ht occur to alter her root*. Fof ~

inatancf Wa» la which caaa b<>ing captblt of __
acting aa • trinaport, ahe no doabt would find

*'

profitable employ inf-nt. On the lake that venavl
which ia b«;»t aduptcd lor general purf»oae«, run go
•nj where, will be alike aervieeiible in p«?ttce or
War, ia likely to ha tile moat valuable. Hoch, I

truat, will be the "Canada."" { am aorry the Mar.
cbanU of York« wivence aoch thingn ahoold origi.
nate, aa^iit i*o little in promoting what the acien«
tific, and intellimnt world hare pronounced of la-
meaaureable advantage, and in character with
machinery. It can ^anlly be poaaihle that their
enterpriae shoukl be ethauated und(>r the trifling

effort they liara nadci and I troat the^^ will ahew
by their patronage of tlie**Canada," that they are
aa peracvering, aa intelligent, aa enterpriaing aa
their neighboura. I riak nothing in asaerting. ikai

tktre i$ no such tkmm Of «» •fjicunt rmd w^mt/Uable
««Mm)4oa/efi th* kt§. I Htk nothing inaaaerting,
that th$ inhaUtantt of Vp/m CmmJm w^ noi ItuM
St«am hoaUfoMt m»mgk to mftkt tkm tmpfMbk. AimI

I hold it certain aa tbaphaiia of tho Moon, that
)|rere Uiere 7 efficient 8leani-?eaaela, to aart one
frery day in the week fiwoi Preacatt, taking the
round otthe lake, that in 12 iiiontha, each would
find aamucb employmeat as ao/ ooe'Dow.
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